
 

 

 

 

 

Elementary School 
 

Please note the following: 

 

● We have received the Ministry Arabic, Islamic, UAE SS and Moral Education books and 

will be distributed on Sunday.  

● Please be sure to obtain your child’s username and password information from your 

child’s homeroom teacher. If you are having an issue please contact Nizar at: 

it.support@igniteschool.ae 

● If necessary, you can bring your child's device to school and Nizar will configure it as 

long as either you or he has any relevant device password information. 

● Arrival and Dismissal are going very smoothly this week and all ES classes (Grades 1-3) 

have been picked up between 2:50-3:00 from the gym. Parents have been happy to see 

their children waiting for them at dismissal and children are happy when they are picked 

up on time! 

● Gulfstar Afterschool activities will begin on October 3rd. There are a lot of great 

activities such as swimming, football, basketball, karate and even Science & Engineering 

● Distance learning will officially end on September 30th except for those with medical 

exemptions. Distance learning will take place on a customized basis as there are very few 

distance learners. It’s wonderful to be safely “back” to as normal as we can get while 

wearing masks and social distancing. 

● From October on, there will be a heavy use of IXL as a key tool to develop our culture of 

reading, so get those usernames and passwords ready and buckle up! 

● ES will also be instituting a Reading Log for all students in Grades 1-4, so please be sure 

that your child has an ample selection of books to read at home! 

 

 

As the third week of September rolls in, we look 

forward to a great rest of the month filled with 

the joys of learning, Reading and the acquisition 

of important skills. 
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